
 

 

 

 

 

2/25/2012 

 

 

 

 

Dear Jeanine Townsend, State Water Board 

 

Re:  “Comment Letter - Pesticide Prohibition Basin Plan Amendment” 

 

I am a long time property owner and resident of the Tahoe Keys residential 

development of South Lake Tahoe (37 years).  During these years I have 

witnessed the ever growing problem of proliferating non native aquatic 

vegetation in Tahoe Keys, particularly the “Eurasian Mill Foil, which grows 

up to six inches daily during the warmer summer months.  I therefore, 

strongly support the proposed amendment to the Tahoe Basin Plan that 

would allow limited use of aquatic herbicides in Tahoe Keys.  This long 

debated action is urgently needed to control these invasive species. 

 

I thank you in advance and urge the passage of this amendment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rene M. Scribe 

2033 Aloha Drive 

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96158 

 

356 Via Almar 

Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274 
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